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Hello,

Janet Dieckgrafe <dieckgrafejl@gmail.com> on behalf of Janet Dieckgrafe
Wednesday, March 9, 2022 7:21 PM

cityclerk@dillinghamak.us

openings

Are the spots on the Senior Advisory commission, Library Advisory Board, and Friends of the Landfill still

open?

If so, I'd like to put in my name to join them.

I'm a 7+ year resident of Dillingham, work at BBAHC, and plan on making Dillingham my permanent home.

I was on the Library committee a few years ago and really enjoyed it. However, I had to resign from it due to
work responsibilities at that time. However, my schedule has opened up and now I have more time to dedicate

to these activities.

Please consider me as a member of these commissions/boards.

Thank you,

Janet Dieckgrafe

907-843-1948



